
High Commission of India
Canberra

Notice

Fake Websites offering Indian e-Visa

It has been brought to our notice that many third-party websites offering Indian e-Visa
to  foreign  nationals  have  cropped  up.  Such  fake  websites  not  only  misguide  the
applicants but, in some cases, dupe them of their money. 

The list of some of these fake websites is as follows:

https://www.evisatoindia.org.in 

https://www.evisaindia.com

https://www.indianevisaservice.org  

https://www.indiaimmigration.org 

https://www.evisaindia.org.in 

https://www.indiaonlineevisas.org.in 

https://www.indiaevisa.org 

Many of these websites are located outside India. While the matter has been taken up
for  appropriate  action  against  the  companies  concerned,  all  visa  applicants  are
advised to exercise due care and caution while applying for Indian e-Visa. The e-Visa
facility  to  India  is  available  on  Government  of  India  website:
www.indianvisaonline.gov.in.  
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